Owen Cracknell FFAS FASI Architect

69 Allen Road London NI6 8TY 071 249 3488

1st July 1994.

Ms.Kathy Blair, Planning Department, London Borough of Camden, Camden Town Hall, Argyle Street Entrance, Euston Road, London. WC1H 8EQ.

Dear Kathy Blair,

39-51 HIGHGATE ROAD, LONDON NW5. THE HILL GALLERY AND RESTAURANT.

Following our recent telephone conversation, regarding various aspects of the above. I now enclose revised drawings of the entrance which shews that the !glass panels' are in fact to be new windows which will replace the existing brick panels below the ground floor windows. The intention here is that the interior of the gallery will be visible to passers by on the pavement. In addition the surround to the new entrance is to be brickwork to match the existing, A revised basement plan is also enclosed which shews the seating plan of the restaurant, with $106\ \mathrm{places}$. The use of the restaurant is, I understand, to be multi-ethnic although Mr.Karim is Iranian and his fellows will be expected to make use of the restaurant, it is expected that other nationalities will be entertained and that the menu provided will cater for all requirements, including English cusine.

I will be away for the next few days, until July 11th. I will telephone you on my return.

Yours sincerely,

Over lowhen

Architect
69 Allen Road London N16 8TY
071 249 3488

23rd May 1994.

Kathy Blair,
Planning Department,
Camden Town Hall.
Argyle Street Entrance,
Euston Road,
London.
WC1H 8EQ.

Rousier

M9400534R1

9400534

Dear Ms.Blair,

PLANNING APPLICATION 38/51 HIGHGATE ROAD LONDON NW5.

This is to confirm that the new shopfront is included in the application for change of use.

Yours sincerely,

aven Conclusion